

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

June 14, 2005

Abdelnaser Al-Hasan 10835 N. Redwood Lane, W169 Germantown, WI 53022

Dear Mr. Al-Hasan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for the premises at 1344 S. Layton Blvd. ("Layton Food Market") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon parking concerns, the proximity of your proposed establishment to schools and churches and a belief that granting such a license would be detrimental to the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050141



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

June 14, 2005

Ana Razo 6963 S. 13th St. Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Ms. Razo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for the premises at 1828 S. 13th St. ("Basazo") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050141



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

June 14, 2005

Darshan Singh 2776 N. Mayfair Ct. Wauwatosa, WI 53222

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 4131 W. Capitol Dr. ("Capitol Food Saver") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections voiced at the hearing.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerew

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 050141



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

June 14, 2005

Diane Clabaugh 8315 W. Oklahoma Ave., #3 Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Clabaugh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

608

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050141



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

June 14, 2005

Jeffrey Jordan 3216 N. 7th St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Jordan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050141



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

June 14, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Christine Jones 1160 W. Montana Ave., #3 Milwaukee, WI 53219

Dear Ms. Jones:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Konald Stronhald

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050141



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

June 14, 2005

Corey Roby 6628 N. 56th St. Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Roby:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050141



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

June 14, 2005

Annette Smoody 5127 N. 77th St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Smoody:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 31, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050141